
From: Jamie Summerville-Hind
Sent: 22/05/2025 2:33:28 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: NO TO McDONALDS BALGOWLAH!

I am a resident in the area and strongly oppose the recent re-submission of a DA by
McDonalds for a new store in Balgowlah/Manly Vale.

I do not believe that the majority of locals want this. Something that makes this area special si
that it is not full to the barium of large international junk food chains. There is a KFC, I know,
but it needs to end there.
If someone wants a Maccas, they can already go to the one in Brookvale on Mitchel Road.

Not only is it not the right thing for the character of the area, not only is it not wanted by the
majority of locals, not only is it bringing low quality food that is known to be bad for every area
of health, but it will also cause more congestion in an already congested area.

If the upside is potential employment, then I would urge council to get behind other, small,
local enterprises that will provide employment, rather than dumping an unwanted
multinational eyesore on our back step.

Regards

--
Jamie Summerville-Hind
p: 




